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Briefing Note to Neighbourhood Partnership - 20 January 2010 

Since the last Partnership meeting a joint meeting of the Area Board and 
Environment Forum was held on 2nd December. Progress reports were noted 
on the following issues: 

Neighbourhood Improvement Programme 2009-2010 

Budget 
The estimated figure of €31,000 for Bingham Broadway has been reduced 
to f23,000 which leaves a balance of f9,500 for re-allocation. 

Niddrie House Square 
It was agreed to obtain costs of outward and inward door entry systems for 
the remaining flats at Niddrie House Square 

0 Wauchope Mausoleum 
Members received information on the background of the Mausoleum and 
the discussions which have taken place regarding the conservation of this 
historic property. 
A brief for the conservation of the Mausoleum was tabled. f2,500 has 
been allocated from the existing budget towards the cost of the brief. 

Kitchens & Bathrooms 
A schedule of the programme of refitting kitchens & bathrooms in the east 
area was provided. It was noted that work has already commenced on 73 
properties in Magdalene 

Neighbourhood Improvement Programme 2010-201 I 

BusTour 
It was agreed to hold a bus tour to look at potential projects for 201 0-1 01 1 
on Saturday 30 January. 

Date of next meeting 
The next meeting of the Area Board will take place on Wednesday 3rd 
February 2010 @ 6pm 


